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April 2005 News Release 
 
NEW REGIONAL STEERING COMMITTEE IN THE QUEEN 
CHARLOTTE ISLAND – HAIDA GWAI REGION HAS $3.5 MILLION 
AVAILABLE IN ECONOMIC SUSTAINABILITY FUNDS  
 
The Province of British Columbia established the Coast Sustainability Trust in 2002 to 
mitigate any adverse impacts arising from land use decisions associated with the Land and 
Resource Management Plan process in the Central Coast, North Coast, and Queen Charlotte 
Islands.  The regional steering committee for Queen Charlotte Islands – Haida Gwai was 
formed on  
 
Communities and First Nations in the Queen Charlotte Island – Haida Gwai region can tap 
into $3,500,000 from the Coast Sustainability Trust (CST).  These Community Matching 
Funds will be made available to support sustainable economic development projects. 
 
QUOTES? 
 
Communities, First Nations and community based non-profit organizations are invited to 
submit funding proposals to the CST.  General information about the Trust and guidelines for 
submission are available on the CST website at www.coastsustainabilitytrust.com. 
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